
 
 

February 14, 2022  

  

  

Kevin Broom, PhD 

MHA Program Director 

University of Pittsburgh  

  
 

Dear Dr. Broom,   

  

At the November 2021 Board of Directors meeting, it was decided that your Master of Health 
Administration program would be re-accredited for seven years. 

 

Your program is required to complete a Progress Report by 09/01/2022. 

 

Please log on to CAHME's eAccreditation System at https://accred.cahme.org/login to review 

your Program's Site Visit Report. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the CAHME office. 
  

Sincerely,  

  

  

Eric Brichto, Esq. 

Vice President of Accreditation Operations and Counsel 

Commission on Accreditation of Healthcare Management Education 

PO Box 911 | Spring House, PA  19477 

tele: 301-298-1820 | cell: 508-446-4592  

 


